COMMUNICATION - C17

ITEM 5

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
October 6, 2020

-----Original Message-----
From: chao zhang >

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 10:18 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Public Hearing: Major Weston Centres Limited

Dear Sir / Madam,

RE: Major Western Centres Limited

3600 Major Mackenzie Drive
Paper of west half of Lot 21, Concession 5.
(part 11, Plan 65R-37024)

As a family residing in Vellore Village, we are writing to oppose the applications from Major Weston Centres
Limited to develop the high-rising residence buildings at the northeast corner of Major Mackenzie Drive and
Weston Road.

These high-rising residence buildings, if permitted and finally built, will result in:

(1) significant landscape changing in this area where low-rising residence houses have been zoned and built.

(2) significant traffic jam in Major Mackenzie Drive to Highway 400 where we now usually spend tens of minutes
to reach Highway 400 during the morning rush hours.

Cathy / Chao, a Vellore Village Family



